
 
 
12 September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Y7, Y10 & Y12 photographs – Tuesday 23 September 

Each year we have an outside company in school to take photos of each of our students in Years 7, 

10 and 12 for our records. There is the option for our parents/carers to purchase individual or form 

time photos directly from the company, Tempest. In order for you to be able to access the correct 

photos we will need to share the email address we have for you with Tempest. These addresses will 

not be shared with any other parties and you can find their privacy notice here. If you wish to 

purchase photographs you will need to complete this form to give your permission by close of play 

Wednesday 17 September. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on vburt@ahs.bucks.sch.uk 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Vikki Burt​
Assistant Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.htempest.co.uk/policies/privacy-policy
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfIrwgvF4p-77iiMifSglmUXgojypTjorJ5ylfW59fUDPZqnQ/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=107061291957926484935

